
Literature Proposals for Conference 2013
The Literature Committee has pleasure in presenting to the Fellowship several pieces of literature for consideration by Conference 2013.

Any member of the Fellowship who has comments, questions or suggestions about these pieces of literature should contact the Literature Committee before the 31st March 2013. This will give us time to make a considered and appropriate response to ensure the best possible outcome for the Fellowship. The Literature Committee can be contacted through GSO.

Again this year the Literature is being distributed electronically. Hard copies will be sent to those without email addresses, and to those Delegates who request printed versions.

Literature to be presented at Conference 2013
1. Changes to: Alcoholics Anonymous A Message for Professionals, AA as a Resource for the Medical Profession, AA as a Resource for Employers (please see red ‘sticky note’ on each document for changes).
Alcoholics Anonymous in full in the document titles (Conference 2012, Committee 1, Question 1).
2. Now you have stopped: 15 Points

In a review of the starter pack the literature committee combined the “Now you’ve have stopped” and “15 Points” to produce one leaflet.
3. The Group Treasurer’s Cashbook
This suggested cashbook came from the Finance Committee, (past & present members).
4. Sponsoring Your Questions Answered and Growing into Service

Requested to be reviewed by literature committee, Conference 2012, Committee No 6.

It is with regret that the Literature Committee report that the illustrations for the proposed new pamphlet ‘Twelve Concepts Illustrated’ have not been completed due to unforeseen circumstances. The Literature Committee apologise for the delay.
Willie Mac

Trustee for Literature December 2012


